
From: Khosrowjah, Sepideh 
Sent: 10/4/2012 1:48:20 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Poirier, Marcelo (marcelo.poirier@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Capacity Markets Discussion 

Sounds great. Thanks for letting us know. 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJ1@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 04, 2012 01:10 PM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Poirier, Marcelo; Khosrowjah, Sepideh 
Subject: Capacity Markets Discussion 

Sepideh and Marcelo, 

Fong Wan, SVP of Energy Procurement, would like to meet with Commissioner Florio to 
discuss the issue of centralized capacity markets. As you know, PG&E has been in discussions 
with the CAISO and other utilities about the idea of establishing such a capacity market or 
some type of hybrid market to address reliability concerns and the so-called "Sutter problem." 
Also in attendance for PG&E would be Brian Cherry, Todd Strauss and myself. 

I just wanted to let you know of our interest in having such a discussion and to inform you that 
Sally Cuaresma will follow-up with your office to propose scheduling such a meeting. 

Best regards, 

Erik 

Erik Jacobson 

Senior Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beaie Street, Rm. 1083 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

SB GT&S 0433415 
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tel: 415-973-4464 

cell: 415-310-7617 

ebi1dp.Dae.com 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/company/privacv/customer/ 


